
 
 
 
Floor Committee 02: Conference of Presidents 
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Report No. 04 
 
The floor committee does not support this memorial because the Conference of Presidents is 
already encouraging circuit pastors to promote CMO at every congregation for which they are 
responsible. The COP will also be encouraging congregations to prayerfully consider an 
increase to CMO in future WELS communications. 
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